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Thank you for your letter of 25 October 2011 informing about the decision of the Danish
government to abolish the Customs Control Agreement concluded on 11 May 2011. As
already stated by Commissioner Malmstrém during her visit to Copenhagen on 11
November 2011, the Commission welcomes this decision and considers this matter as
closed.

The Commission services would like to thank you for the transparent and constructive
dialogue regarding this issue.

Yours sincerely,
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}Mi’ ans

Stefano MANSERVISI

His Excellency Mr Jeppe TRANHOLM-MIKKELSEN
Permanent Representative of Denmark to the European Union
Rue d'Arlon 73

B-1040 Bruxelles
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